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January 13, 2012 

 

Dear Parents: 

RE: Recorders in Grade 4 

Welcome back!  I hope that everyone had a wonderful Christmas break.  

Grade 4 will be beginning to learn how to play the recorder in music class.  All students will 

need to bring their recorders to class as soon as possible so we can start our recorder unit. 

Several students in grade four have already purchased a recorder and will be receiving them 

soon. If your child does not have a recorder, they can be purchased at the office for $8.00. I 

would prefer that students do not bring coloured, toy or dollar store recorders to play on in class. 

The sound is different from the white recorders that most of the students will be playing on, 

which does not blend well.  

I will be keeping the recorders in my classroom until it is time to practice for a play test.  

Thank you for your cooperation and continuing support of the music program at École 

Campbelltown school. Please feel free to contact me at glenda.pickering@eips.ca if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Madame Pickering 
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